
Nome Public Schools  
VISION & HEARING SCREENING 

Nome Elementary School & Nome Extensions 
January 29th from 8-Noon for grades Kinder, 2nd, and 4th. 

Nome-Beltz and ACSA- 
January 30th from 8:30-Noon for grades 6th, 8th, 10th and 12th. 

Nome Public Schools will be conducting free HEARING and VISION 
screenings for all students in the grades listed. If you do not wish for your 
child(ren) to receive these free screenings please contact:
Nome-Beltz at 907-443-5201,
Nome Elementary at 907-443-5299,
or Rebecca Miller at 907-443-6209. 


